
From:   Jim Kijesky   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   December 07, 2011

Subject:   FCC File No. 0444-EX-PL-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to your e-mail dated November 14, 2011, this is to advise you that a modification application has
been submitted to the FCC requesting approval of additional non-contract activity under the license.

The modification application has been submitted under File No. 0250-EX-ML-2011.

Please advise if you have any additional questions.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel


